


Moose Lodge #602 February Newsletter


MOOSE HAPPENINGS

January is now behind us and we are moving into February.  The “Holiday Elves” were real busy and 
have the Lil’ Pokes Room complete.  New flooring, chair racks, fresh paint and toys are ready for the 
kids.  The membership reminder did some good because we are now below 50 members that still need 
to renew.  We are still looking to hear from our veterans so we can plan a veteran’s recognition.  Don’t 
forget that we are still open on Fridays with a full menu that includes steaks, burgers, chicken strips 
and shrimp.  Look for the full menu on the back of this letter.  The freezer project is moving 
forward, although at a slow pace.  We are waiting on info from the vendors for start dates for the 
electrical and freezer box.  We have sent a second letter to the Douglas City Council in regards to 
the “exposed wall” on our buildings south side.  We had no response from the first letter we sent so 
we will keep pushing.  


Queen of Hearts 

 We started the New Year with a new Queen of Hearts Board.  The first card was turned over on 
January 3rd and we are back on the regular Thursday evening schedule since then.  The pot is over 
$4,00 and building each week.  Be sure to come and join us on Thursday evenings for all of the fun.  


Super Bowl at the Lodge

The lodge will open at 2:00pm for Super Bowl Sunday for members and their guests to come watch 
the game.  There will be snacks and pool boards available to add to the fun.  We have the best big 
screen in town!


Handprint Branding in Lil’ Pokes Room  

The Grand Opening of the Lil’ Pokes Room will be February 23rd at 4:00pm.  Bring your littles down  
to brand their handprint on the wall and check out their new space.  If you are unable to make it, 
get ahold of Darci Scott to set up a different time since we want the wall to represent all of the 
children of the Moose.  We would like your help in keeping this room free of food and drink if at all 
possible.  A Big Thank you to Breck, Taylor & Ellie Wagstaff for their monetary donation, Troy Hubbard 
& Tanner Miller for building the chair rack, Butch Scott memorial for purchasing the tables, the Beard 
family for shelving and toys and everyone else who made this room possible.  The youth of the lodge 
are what will keep us going for years to come.  


Happy Trails - Until Next Time

3 G’S

Great Grandpa Gomez 
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Father Daughter Dance
February 2nd 
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